

Dear Camden Planning Team.

I have heard about the new exciting plans to refresh and bring life to Camden Lock Market and I must say that I welcome them with open arms.

There are many reasons that I could list in support of the project but I think the key here and the selling point of this project for me is the potential for new exhibition and cultural spaces that will be open to the public FREE of charge in the East vaults. For me, this is huge, I think as a country we are losing our creative edge because creatives are often being priced out, the fact that this space will be free and in a prominent area of Camden really excites me.

Additionally, we should be celebrating our past and making use of our listed buildings and I could not think of a better way to do so than these plans put forward.

Regards,

Abdul Kalam